
Office hours:  Monday to Friday  

9:00am -12:00pm  & 1:00pm - 4:00pm 
 

Email:  stjohnthebaptist@sasktel.net 

Website: stjohnthebaptistestevan.com 

Facebook:  facebook.com/stjohnthebaptistestevan 
 
Pastor: Fr. Sathi Antony   306-634-5790 

              Email: ansathisjb@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant: Connie Wheeler  306-634-2190 or  

                 306-421-8447 

Office Assistant:      Karla Waloshin 306-634-2190 

Bookkeeper:            Susan Mack 

Caretaker:               Sigfredo Gonzales 

 

St. John the Baptist Parish Office 

109 12th Avenue, Estevan Sk S4A 1C9 

Phone: 306-634-2190  Fax: 306-634-6845 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday Liturgy:  7:00PM    

Sunday Liturgy:     10:00AM 

Weekday Liturgy:  Please check a current           
              bulletin 

Sacrament of Anointing: contact the Parish Office 

February 9 & 10, 2019 

Year C 



Upcoming Events at St. John the Baptist Parish 

 
Saturday, February 9 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, February 10 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

St. Scholastica 10am  Holy Mass 

 11am Soup and Bun Lunch in the Parish Hall 

Monday, February 11 1pm Prayer Shawl Ministry in the Meeting Room 

 7pm  RCIA in the Parish Hall 

 7:30pm Knights of Columbus Meeting 

Tuesday, February 12 No Mass 

Our Lady of Lourdes  

Wednesday, February 13 No Mass 

Thursday, February 14 9am  Lay Presided Service with Communion 

Sts. Cyril, Monk and Methodius 7pm  SJB Choir Practice 

Friday, February 15 No Mass 

Saturday, February 16 5pm  (Torquay) Holy Mass 

 7pm  Holy Mass 

Sunday, February 17 8am  (Bienfait) Holy Mass 

 10am  Holy Mass 

You are invited to join our Lenten Faith 

Journey:  The Mass  

from Word on Fire 
 

Walk through the Liturgy with Bishop Barron and 

you’ll be transformed through insights on this most 

privileged and intimate encounter with our Lord Jesus 

Christ.  See how the Mass brings us out of the fallen 

world and into the heavenly realm, how it resonates 

with a call from God and a response from his people, the Church, and, most importantly, how we are 

intimately joined with the Body, Blood, Soul, and Divinity of Jesus through the Holy Eucharist.  The 

Mass will help you understand how to fully, consciously, and actively participate in the source and 

summit of the Christian life.  

 

The sessions will run on Thursday evenings at 7pm in the Parish Hall from Thursday, February 28 

until Thursday, April 4, 2019.  Everyone is welcome to join us; there will not be a registration or 

registration fee.  If you have any questions, please contact the Parish Office.  See you there!!  



 

There will not be any weekday Holy 

Masses  until February 26 @ 7pm.  

Each Thursday at 9am during that 

time, there will be a Lay Presided 

service with Communion.  Weekend 

Holy Masses will stay the same. 

Readings for February              
16 & 17 

First Reading Jeremiah 17.5-8  

Second Reading 1 Corinthians 15.12, 
16-20 

Gospel Luke 6.17, 20-26  

 
Reflecting On God’s Love This 

Valentine’s Day 
John 3:16 

For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, 

so that everyone who believes in him may not perish 

but may have eternal life. 

1 John 3:1 

See what love the Father has given 

us, that we should be called 

children of God; and that is what 

we are.   

1 John 3:16 

We know love by this, that he laid 

down his life for us—and we ought 

to lay down our lives for one 

another. 

Romans 5:5 

And hope does not disappoint us, 

because God’s love has been 

poured into our hearts through 

the Holy Spirit that has been 

given to us. 

Ephesians 5:1-2 

Therefore be imitators of God, 

as beloved children, and live in 

love, as Christ loved us and gave 

himself up for us, a fragrant 

offering and sacrifice to God. 

Romans 8:35,37 

Who will separate us from the love of 

Christ?  Will hardship, or distress, or 

persecution, or famine, or nakedness, 

or peril, or sword?  No, in all these 

things we are more than conquerors 

through him who loved us. 

February 10, 2019 - 5th Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 

“Then I heard the voice of the Lord 
saying, ‘Whom shall I send? Who will 
go for us?’ ‘Here I am,’ I said, ‘send 
me!’” (Isaiah 6:8) 

Every day, in little ways and in big 
ways, God asks, “Whom shall I 
send?” Whether it is someone to take 
on a new ministry, to give a friendly 
smile to a stranger or say a word of 
encouragement to a friend, God 
constantly provides opportunities to 
help someone in need. The next time 
you hear God calling, have the 
courage to walk through the door and 
say “Here I am, Lord.” 

You can donate your used 

prescription eye glasses and tabs from 

canned beverages to St. Mary’s school 

c/o Gwen Van de Woestyne. 

These donations will be forwarded to 

Regina Pasqua Hospital and an Eye 

Practitioner for those in need. 




